HYBRID OR FACE-TO-FACE SURVEY SUMMARY RESULTS FOR MT. PLEASANT
Introduction
The purpose of this report is to analyze the data collected from the hybrid/in-person survey and to make recommendations based on that data for next steps that the group might take. Hybrid meetings would allow people to attend the meeting EITHER online OR in person. We emailed 18 surveys and received 19 responses. Which indicates that someone redid their survey.
Feedback Regarding Virtual Meetings
Overall, the majority of feedback about virtual or hybrid meetings was positive. 79% of respondents reported that they “like”(52.6%) or “love” (26.3%) virtual meetings.  Further, 47.4% of respondents have expressed that virtual meetings have positively impacted their recovery. 
Reasons FOR Hybrid Meetings
There were many reasons for hybrid meetings, the most popular being:
1. Distance (travel time)
2. Weather conditions
3. Illness or limitations
4. Work restrictions / attend while on work trips
5. Flexibility and ease of attendance
However, most expressed distance/time as being the biggest reason (47.4%).
Reasons AGAINST/Concerns with Hybrid Meetings
The most common reasons for concern with the hybrid meeting are the following:
1. Technical challenges or limitations (31.6%)
2. 7th tradition collection (31.6%)
3. Group conscience (36.8%)
Hopes for Future of Mt. Pleasant
68.4% would prefer attempting hybrid meetings.


When We Return Physically to the Meeting
If/when we return in-person the majority felt more comfortable (52.6%) with masks (if facility doesn’t require it).  However, Oak Grove Methodist church is requiring masks at this time. 
Other Considerations
1. 10.5% said yes to help set up hybrid meetings at the physical meeting site. 52.6% said no and 26.3% answered occasionally.  If we can get a few more people, then a rotation of service can be put together.
      2.   The responses to technology skills were okay at 57.9%.  15.8% were good with technology 
and can figure most things out. 
      3.  Opinions regarding when the group might review the effectiveness of hybrid meetings are.: 
Monthly at business meetings 31.6%, every 3 months 26.3% and as need/concerns arise was 42.1%.
SUGGESTIONS:
The results of the survey clearly show that there is a strong desire from the majority of respondents to attempt hybrid meetings, which would allow people to attend the meeting EITHER online OR in person. The hybrid component would require technology set up and coordination by trusted servants. We currently have 3 people who have expressed a willingness to serve in this capacity.  The set-up and coordination of equipment will need more than 3 people.  Therefore, if more people don’t step up to help with the technology, then we cannot more forward on the hybrid meeting.  We have information about what is needed and how other meetings have accommodated the hybrid meetings.  
Based on the survey results, the committee recommends the following:
1. Move forward with a hybrid meeting if we can enlist more people to help with the technology set-up.. 
2. Check-in periodically with the group to gauge the utility and quality of the hybrid meeting. Those check-ins could be at the monthly business meeting for the first couple of months and then every three months or as concerns arise.
3. Implement safety measures, including—adequate spacing of chairs, open windows for ventilation.  Have hand sanitizer available at door. The WSO reminded us that asking members to wear masks or asking if they have been vaccinated is against Tradition 3 which states,”The only requirement for membership is that there be a problem of alcoholism in a relative or friend.” 
4. Until we have a technology committee/chair we cannot suggest a date to open the meeting.
Additional comments::
The Church has said that we need to wear masks.  They have not indicated a limit of people in the space.  They have said that we cannot have food in the room and that we have to bring our own beverages.  No coffee/tea set up.
